Heather Cole <hlcole@gocolumbiamo.com>

Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 10-1-2014 04:32:27 pm

1 message

maria.oropallo@gmail.com <maria.oropallo@gmail.com> Wed, Oct 1, 2014 at 4:32 PM
To: hicole@gocolumbiamo.com, skamin@gocolumbiamo.com

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of
the successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame,
normally within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam
contact the Webmaster at webmaster@gocolumbiamo.com.

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: October 1st, 2014 at 04:32PM (CDT).

Speaker's Name: (please indicate if more than one speaker):. Maria Oropallo

Telephone: 573 639 9696

Email Address: maria.oropailo@gmail.com

Topic (please be specific): | will address the critical need for safe traffic crossing by children in the southwest
part of the city.

IP:198.54.11.130
Form: Request for Scheduled Public Comment



